We have had a great start to our academic year! We were thrilled to receive an OUTSTANDING Ofsted report, thanks to the fantastic work of all the staff they are all
amazing so dedicated and hard working!

We have been to Hogshaw farm for our annual trip.

A visit to North Marston School to see their annual nativity.

We have also held our own nativity, and our fantastic fundraising team held a fabulous raffle to raise some funds for us! this was really well supported by our Pre- School
families.

We have held an Easter fundraiser for Maras Journey all families were invited to join us.

Lots of walks around the village and joined in forest school with North Marston School
We will be monitoring closely in the next few months to ensure that the preschool will be viable, following the recent price hikes across the board and the new government

funding scheme.
We continue to promote the preschool so that we have healthy numbers for the upcoming academic year.

Kind Regards

Schorne Preschool




